
 
 

Request for Proposal RD 73N Kendall Bridge Repair 
 

Proposals will be received by the Municipality of North Cypress-Langford until 4:00 P.M. Friday, 
May 9, 2025, for the above noted project. 
 
The Municipality has a bridge that is deteriorating due to natural causes.  The site is located 
between Rd 86 W and 85 W also known as Kendall Bridge on Road 73N.  Please have a site visit 
to accurately decide the scope of the project noted. 
 
To be started no sooner than June 16th  with completion of project by July 25th, 2025 
 
Specifications are as follows: 
 

 Isolate working area of bridge and dewater as required 
 Supply and install 2 – 36” bypass Culverts and remove upon completion of project 
 Excavation and realignment of all 4 wing walls with installation of Deadman supports 
  Fasten wingwalls to abutment backwall with steel plate and concrete anchors 
 Drill holes through existing timber piles and concrete wingwalls 
 Install 15’ long galvanized steel Deadman rods at 2 locations per wingwall 
 Install 2 Screw piles in front of each Deadman to further anchor 
 Replace rusted steel on steel stringers with 3/8” steel plate 
 Install angle clips on underside of every second stringer up against both concrete 

abutments to prevent backwall migration 
 Place Geotextile over required areas of back walls 
 Excavation of both approaches for install of geotextile lining of bridge 
 Place new gravel on work area and gravel as required to bring back to original state 
 All material, equipment and labour to complete the project as described 

 
The lowest or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted. The Municipality reserves the right 
to reject any or all proposals, to waive defects, or to accept and offer which may be considered in 
the best interests of the Municipality. The Municipality, in its entire discretion may reject or accept 
all or any part of the proposal or any of the proposals submitted under this proposal call. 
 
RFP is due by Friday May 9, 2025 at 4:00 p.m.  They can be emailed to the address below.  
Any questions related to the specifications please contact the municipal foreman,  
Matt Kuyp at 431-351-0688 
 
Email:  cao@myncl.ca 


